
 
 

NAHMA Announces Staff Promotions 
 
Alexandria, Va., Jan. 11, 2023 ― The National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) 
announces it has promoted four members of its staff. 
 
Rajni Agarwal is elevated to vice president of finance and administration; Larry Keys Jr. is now vice 
president of government affairs; Brenda Moser becomes vice president of meetings and membership; 
and Jennifer Jones is promoted to senior director of communications and public relations. 
 
“Please join me in congratulating Larry, Rajni, Brenda and Jennifer on their many years of 
accomplishments and exemplary service to NAHMA,” Kris Cook, CAE, NAHMA chief executive officer, 
said. “The promotions reflect the dedication each has in assisting our members by supporting legislative 
and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent and safe affordable 
housing.”  
 
Agarwal joined NAHMA in 1997, Moser began her career at NAHMA in 2005, and Keys and Jones both 
joined the association in 2015. 
 
Additionally, NAHMA would also like to recognize the ongoing and excellent contributions of NAHMA’s 
additional staff: Michal Machnowski, manager of government affairs; Leslie Marie O’Donnell, manager 
of education & credentialing programs; and Paulette Washington, manager of administrative services. 
 
“NAHMA continues to be the leading voice in affordable housing management because of all the hard 
work of our employees and the commitment of our members,” Cook said. 
 
NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily 
property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. NAHMA 
supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent 
and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and information and fosters 
strategic relations between government and industry. NAHMA’s membership represents 75% of the 
affordable housing industry, and includes its most distinguished multifamily owners and management 
companies. Visit www.nahma.org for more information. 
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